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4) Special Committees

a. Landlord Recruitment and Retention Committee Bethany Panek expressed concern about
not hearing back from the committee members. The next meeting is scheduled for late
January.

b. Veteran Homeless Reports- There were no homeless veterans and no completion of VI-
SPDATS. Aldith said that she housed one veteran in January and that she housed the
homeless veteran and his wife in one house and the other six previously homeless members
of his family in a house right next to them.

c. PITC- The Point-in-Time count will be conducted on the night of Wednesday, January 24,
2018. Instead of sending out the Housing Inventory Count will be completed via Andriea
Ukrop contacting each LPG. Sharon Edwards and Aline Brinckman arranged to visit a family
living at Claytor Lake State Park.

5) Re-Entry Council Update- While the council had received a grant to help homeless persons pay
one to two months rent they still need to recruit landlords to participate.

6) New Business- Ellen Stewart shared that a facility has been developed for assisted living. Ellen
Stewart is looking for partners to reconsider how to reuse a 23 room single occupancy assisted
living facility.

7) Other Business
a. Nominating Committee- Sharon Edwards has been nominated to be the new secretary

beginning February 16, 2018.

Reminder: Next New River Valley Housing Partnership Meeting (Subject to Change)- February 16, 2018
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